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Dear____________________________________________,
Welcome back to Face-to-Face Learning!  I am so proud of you and your parents.  You have work very hard from home. On January 25, you will return to the school building and to Mrs. Ferguson’s classroom.  I am excited to get busy preparing you for third grade!  We are half way there but we still have a lot of work to do. 
 You will complete the attached learn from home packet. Follow the calendar and complete the math, reading, writing and science.  The packet also includes the orientation letter and unit one homework assignment for a new phonics program called Fundations.  Take your time and do your very best work.  I will be available to assist parents and/or student if you have any questions please reach out.  If you were in Mrs. Ferguson’s Virtual class, we will continue to communicate through the same Class Dojo account.  If you were in Mrs. Guzman’s I will send you an invitation with the phone number in Infinite Campus.  
COVID has forced us to make many changes meant to keep students and teachers safe during this pandemic.  These changes sometimes happen with minimal notice for families.  Keeping this in mind, I encourage you to be patient, communicate your concerns as they arise and keep moving forward!

Mrs. Ferguson
Second Grade RM#404
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